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Hi, my name is Natasha Scott and I wish to express my concerns over same sex marriages. 
The marriage union has always been about husband and wife, man and woman.  
I do not believe there is any need to change this, why fix something that isn't broke. 
 I strongly feel that there should be no change in law in regards to same sex couples. Please 
do not be like the rest of the world and follow the crowd.  
Australia has long had christian believes and values. Allowing this law to pass will again put 
a dent into the strong family values our country holds.  
Families need both a mother and father in the family and this should be protected under a 
marriage covenant.  
Regards Natasha  
 


